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OPAL - Outdoor Play & Learn
Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our commitment to providing rich and meaningful outdoor experiences for all our
children, we are continuing to develop our OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) provision. OPAL
encourages creative, active, and inclusive play, helping children to develop social skills,
resilience, and a love for the outdoors.

To support and enhance our outdoor play spaces, we are kindly asking for donations of items
that can be repurposed for imaginative play. These don’t need to be new—just safe and in good
condition. Some examples of useful items include:

Old pots, pans, and kitchen utensils
Buckets, crates, and storage boxes
Ropes, tarpaulins, and planks of wood
Plastic pipes, tubes, or guttering
Dressing-up clothes and fabric pieces
Wheels, extra large tyres, or cable reels
Small world toys (e.g., animals, cars, figures)
Gardening tools and equipment

If you have any of these items at home that you no longer need, we would greatly appreciate
your donations. Items can be dropped off at the school office.

Thank you for supporting our efforts to enrich play opportunities for every child. Your
contributions make a big difference!

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan
Headteacher
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